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Correspondence:

1.  Letter dated July 19, 2018 from Claude Hoover to Supervisor Alejo, Directors Gonzales and Sullivan,
General Manager David Chardavoyne, Cathy Paladini, Norm Groot, Monterey County Farm Bureau and Kelly
Donlon, Deputy County Counsel
Re:  Resignation from WRA Board of Directors

2.  Letter dated August 4, 2018 from the Board of the Carmel Area Wastewater District to the Board of
Supervisors and Monterey County Water Resources Agency
Re:  Carmel Lagoon Sandbar Management

3.  Letter dated August 20, 2018 from David E. Chardavoyne to Proposition 1 Grant Review Committee, CA
Wildlife Conservation Board
Re:  The Salinas River Arundo Eradication Project Phase IV Grant Proposal for the California Wildlife
Conservation Board Proposition 1 “California Stream Flow Enhancement Program”

4. Reprint of Article from the Los Angeles Times:
      “Repair costs for Oroville Dam exceed $1 billion”
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